

Feb. 8, 2005

Agenda:

- GGF13 Plans
- Current Draft situation
- Open Issues

Attendees:

- Darren
- An
- Donal
- Subir
- Michel
- Andreas
- Steve
- Fred

=====

GGF13

- Ali, Steve, Donal, Andreas,

Darren to look into Web and phone conference for these sessions.

Meeting Schedules:

- March 15 3:00-4:30pm Emerald Room 1&2 - Final Draft Introduction
- March 15 5:00-6:30pm Emerald Room 1&2 - Final Draft Schema Discussion
- March 16 1:30-3:00pm Emerald Room 1&2 - Final Draft Schema Discussion
- March 16 3:30-5:00pm Emerald Room 1&2 - Final Draft Discussion

=====

=====

Current Draft Situation (Andreas owns the doc)

- Andreas to put in FileSystem stuff
- Andreas to put in Process Topology stuff
- Donal, Steve, and Igor to sort out the document-oriented schema. Andreas to put it in the document. (may need to be discussed at GGF)
- Donal to finish wording on Limits

- Profile section needs looking at. (Darren) Make sure it is explained completely. (Psuedo Code)
- Translation Table Appendix (Darren)
- Steve to look at the introduction, specifically how JSDL fits with everything. Diagrams need keys and more documentation. Acronyms need definition.
- Examples need to be filled in some more.
  - \* (Andreas for Multi-process)
  - \* (Donal for Web Services)
  - \* (Darren Basic Job Submission)
  - \* (Steve SQL Job Submission)
- We need to have a complete example that is meaningful throughout the examples in each section (Nice to have)

=====

=====

Darren to add open issues to the Tracker on the Spec.

Darren to ask about teleconferencing from GGF.

=====

**[ Text Slide A ]**

A Sharing Slide

**[ Share A ]**